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ADDRESS-IN-REPLY 

Presentation to Governor  

Mr SPEAKER: Honourable members, I have to inform the House that Her Excellency the 
Governor will be pleased to receive the address-in-reply at Government House on Monday, 
22 September 2025 at 4.15 pm. I invite all honourable members to accompany me on the occasion of 
its presentation. The attendants will be circulating a list in the chamber for members to indicate if they 
will be attending and if transport is required. Cars will depart the porte-cochere at 3.35 pm sharp to 
convey members to Government House and return. Members wishing to proceed to Government House 
using their own transport should aim to arrive by 3.55 pm to join other members.  
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